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Larry Hsieh Named Outstanding Customer Service Award Winner 
 

ORANGE, Calif., January 26, 2010–The Orange Unified School District is proud to announce 
that Larry Hsieh, OUSD Network Technician, has been named recipient of the Outstanding 
Customer Service Employee for the Month of January. Mr. Hsieh was nominated for the award 
by several schools and support departments. 
 
Blake Chism, Director of Information Services, said of Mr. Hsieh, “He has a tremendous amount 
of technical knowledge and know-how, combined with a very pleasant and easy-going manner. 
Larry is extremely skilled as a Network Technician and does a masterful job of working with 
servers, networking equipment and other high end devises. He is also very good at working with 
people on a personal level.” 
 
Mr. Hsieh who is a Villa Park High School graduate has worked in the Orange Unified School 
District for seven years in the Information Services Department. 
 
Mr. Hsieh was recognized at the Board of Education Meeting last Thursday evening. Board 
President, Mr. John Ortega, presented Hsieh with a certificate and said, “Larry is a valued 
employee. We thank him for his dedication to the Orange Unified School District.”  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Orange Unified School District is located at 1401 North Handy Street in Orange, CA 
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